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January 24, 2019 
 

Dear Supporters and Friends, 
 

These are exciting days for the Valiantes. We began making our journey back East late on January 6. We had spent the 
previous 3 months staying with Sarah’s parents in Southeastern Colorado. Over those months, we had the privilege to 
present our ministry at many different churches, make lots of new friends, and increase our level of support. 
 

We were grateful to connect with Pastor Kurt England, and his wife Paula, along with the sweet church family at Valley 
Community. This is the church Sarah’s sister and her family attend, along with a number of other cousins. The church 
itself is only about a mile and half from Sarah’s folks, so it made for a short “travel time” on our last Sunday morning in 
Colorado. We loved getting to know the folks there and pending an upcoming vote, we look forward to becoming a part 
of their Missionary Family. 

 

After leaving Southeastern 
Colorado, we began the long 
journey back to the East Coast. 
After stopping for a night in Kansas, 
we made our way to the border of 
Ohio, Indiana, and Kentucky. We 
stayed four nights at an RV 
campground while spending three 
days visiting the Creation Museum 
and Ark Encounter. 

 

 



 

 

CURRENT SUPPORT LEVEL: 80%* 
*8% of this support is temporary and will end in June 2020 

 

Prayer Requests:  
For God to continue to supply our financial needs 
To be at our support goal by this time next month 
For continued grace to our family during this time of transition 
For students to register for the upcoming semester 
For wisdom in applying for Visas and purchasing plane tickets 
 

Praises:  
Upcoming publication of my book (God Gives More Grace) 
Safety (and for good attitudes) in our travels 
For closing in on our support level! 
For students already applying for admittance into the 
seminary’s degree programs 

      
 
Getting to see the Ark Encounter and Creation Museum was something we had hoped to do for quite some time, and it 
was great to finally get the chance to. I was especially glad for our children to learn more about the amazing creation 
God has made, the intricacy of the design, and the ultimate glory of the Creator Himself! I am very thankful for this 
ministry’s focus on the Gospel, and that salvation can only come through the sacrificial work of God’s Son, Jesus, on the 
cross. As we were reminded while standing in front of the door to the Ark (pictured top left), Jesus refers to Himself as 
“the door,” and declares that all who enter by Him will be saved (John 10:7-9). Have you come to God through Jesus? 
 
Now that we are out East, we plan to visit just a few churches over the coming months. In the coming weeks, we have a 
couple of churches who will be voting to take us on for support, and if all goes as planned, we should be at our monthly 
financial support goal by this time next month! 
 
For the most part, the next few months will be focused on making preparations for our travel to the Philippines in May. 
We will be purchasing our tickets, applying for Visas, working on course material for the classes I will be teaching, talking 
with prospective students, packing up and storing belongings, and a doing thousand other things. Also, in the next 
month or so, we will begin raising funds for our Initial Travel and Relocation Expenses. These expenses will include our 
Airline Tickets, Cost of Visas, and the Purchase of a Vehicle once we get to the Philippines. We are hoping to raise 
$20,000 to cover these costs. The good news is, even though we have not shared this need publically, the Lord has 
already brought us over half of this amount. So, we will only need to raise a little less than $10,000 more for our Initial 
Travel and Relocation Expenses. If you would like to give toward this need, you can visit our website and click on the 
“DONATE” tab. You will be directed to the Pacific Rim Missions giving webpage. Just make sure to select “Missionary 
Support Fund-Valiantes” when making your donation. 
 
Just as a reminder, our plan is to leave for the Philippines this May and launch Haven of Grace Seminary at the end of 
June. We are grateful to already have a few students who have applied to the seminary! We hope this number will 
continue to grow, and that we will have a healthy group of students for our inaugural semester. 
 
Thank you once more for your support and encouragement!  
 
 

Serving Christ, 
The Valiantes 
2 Corinthians 5:14-15 
 
If you have not already, please visit our website (valiantes.com) for regular updates. 
You can also subscribe to our website to receive updates directly to your email 
inbox. Also, if you would like to support our family financially, visit our website and 
click on the “Support” or “Donate” tab on the menu. 
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